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December 4, 2017 
 
Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 
Toronto City Hall, 13th Floor, West Tower 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 
 
 
Dear Madam Clerk, 
 
Response to Administrative Inquiry Re: Legal Cost of Preventing Information Being 
Released at Toronto Hydro 
 
On November 22, 2017, my office received an Administrative Inquiry from Councillor Gord 
Perks, submitted under Municipal Code S27-61, seeking information regarding the legal 
cost of preventing information being released at Toronto Hydro. The Councillor's Inquiry 
noted that freedom of information requests on this matter had been submitted to Toronto 
Hydro. 
 
My office requested a response from Toronto Hydro on November 28, 2017. Please see 
the attached correspondence from Toronto Hydro. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peter Wallace 
City Manager 
 
cc: Anthony Haines, President and CEO, Toronto Hydro Corporation 
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